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We will continue our discussion regarding part-time students at Tupelo High School.  At 
this point, college credit is available to students through Tupelo High School’s Advanced 
Placement course offerings.  In addition to college English and history, students have 
the opportunity to receive other college level credit for Advanced Placement courses 
successfully completed and validated by earning the required score on the Advanced 
Placement examination.   
 
Therefore, it is our recommendation that enrollment in college courses at either 
community colleges or 4-year institutions of high learning not be approved as a reason 
for granting “Part-Time Status” to Tupelo High School students.  
 
Additional revisions have been made to the attached TPSD Policies and Exhibits since 
the Board’s last review on January 29, 2008, and are included for further discussion: 
 

• IKA-E Grading/Evaluation of Students:  Grades 9-12 

• IKC Class Rankings/Grade Point Averages 

• IKE-E Promotion, Retention, and Acceleration of Students:  Grades 9-12 
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